




From: Charles Litweiler <litweilerc@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 1:46 PM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Correction to August 10 Meeting Minutes 
 

 

The form to register to speak was confusing.  I spoke in opposition to the site chosen by the 
Center planners as revealed in late January 2022.  That site is to be where the Park Shelter now 
is but with a larger footprint.  The chosen site will require the removal of all the mature trees 
surrounding the Park Shelter. 
Chuck Litweiler 
District 17 
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